[image: image1.jpg]Cedar Counselling Cumbria




Annual Report July 2015 - June 2016

Cedar Counselling Cumbria is an independent charity which operates from a room downstairs in the Parish Centre. We are a team of volunteer, professionally trained counsellors, who have come together to offer our counselling services to those who need them. All sorts of different people come to us with all sorts of different problems, including anxiety, depression, bereavement, relationship issues, stress and many more.

This year, one of our counsellors who had previously worked with us, returned to offer her services and so we now have 7 counsellors and 1 volunteer supervisor as well as a volunteer who helps with our accounts. One of our counsellors acts as administrator and first point of contact for clients who contact us by phone, e-mail or through our website. We continue to work well together as a team and everyone takes their part in running the service, including input into our monthly meetings.

We share our Cedar counselling room by use of an electronic diary and at certain times during the week, we are under pressure to fit clients in.

We had an unusually quiet end to 2015 and start to 2016, which we put down to the floods and people being in crisis and simply surviving, but as the spring arrived so did more requests for help. We have continued to publicise our services although many people still come to us through personal recommendation. 

We have been encouraging our clients to donate regularly to help cover the costs of our service and are finding that most of them are happy to contribute, which has eased pressure on funds. However, we have been supported yet again this year with some funding from the Methodist Church, which allows us to pay the rent on our counselling room and we are very grateful for this help. The Cedar Room is a private, welcoming and comfortable place in which to see clients.

We value the support of the Parish Centre, the local churches, friends and colleagues who refer people to us and those individuals who continue to show an interest in what we do. We are grateful for the time, dedication and expertise that is offered by all our volunteers. We thank  you all for your support and we are always happy to talk to anyone about our  counselling service and answer your questions.
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Statistics 2015

Number of new clients







 36

Number of counselling hours





         
306

